“The Kinesiology, Athletics, and Dance division reviewed the program review, resource
request and prioritization process for the division on February 2, 2024, and at a regular
division meeting, along with a regular scheduled Athletics Meeting on Febuary 6%, with
additional follow-up surveys where a prioritized ranking was determined.

Kinesiology and Dance were considered as 2 instructional programs. KAD’s third
program, Athletics, was separated into 7 different programs, as each sport class has its
own unique and specific needs.

Everyone was able to articulate and confirm their program’s adherence to the college
mission, vision, and values. Faculty discussed the requests, considered the type of
request and program goals, alignment to mission, vision, and values, and in answer to
the two critical questions—How does this resource request support closing the equity
gap and how does this resource request support Latinx and AANAPISI students?

The non-personnel resources requests, support individual program goals and our
college’s HSI and AANAPISI focus, largely by improving its support and safety resources
and increasing access in learning environments. This directly supports student
engagement and learning in course curriculum. The KAD division’s resource request
prioritization process for the 2023-2024 academic year is complete.”



